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Proposal to the Federal Subsistence Board 

Organization: Bristol Bay Regional Advisory Council (BBRAC) 

Issue 

The BBRAC would like to shorten the wolverine hunting season in Unit 9 to match the State 

season of Sept. 1– last day of Feb. 

Regulation to change 

Unit 9—Wolverine Hunting 

Unit 9—1 wolverine Sep. 1-Mar. 31. 

How the New Regulation would Read 

Unit 9—Wolverine Hunting 

Unit 9—1 wolverine Sep. 1-Mar. 31 last day 

of Feb. 

Justification 

The Alaska Board of Game adopted Proposal 22 at their January 2025 meeting to shorten the 
Unit 9 wolverine hunting season to close the last day of February, effective July 1, 2025. This 

proposal would maintain alignment of the State and Federal wolverine hunting season in Unit 9. 


